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Publishers
Limited

Representing
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June 20, 1989

Thomas Raddall

c/o Breakwater Books, Ltd.
Attn: Mr. Rose

277 Duckworth Street

P.0. Box 2188

St. John's, Newfoundland
AIC 6E6
Dear Mr. Raddall:

We are currently finalizing the manuscript for GALAXY
I, a grade 7 anthology for the Canadian school market.
The anthology will consist of approximately 89
selections of all genres -- poetry, short stories,
plays, non-fiction articles, etc. It will be
hardcover, approximately 496 pages, with a publication
date of April, 1990.

We have written to your publisher who has approached
you for permission to reprint your story “"Winter’s
Tale", which we would like to include in our
anthology. As we will be featuring short author
biographies with each selection, we would like to
include an original note from you.

Could you please write a few paragraphs that we may
include with your selection. Ideally, we are looking
for background to the selection -- what inspired you
to write it; some thoughts or comments on writing; and
some biographical information related to writing,
e.g., when and how you chose to become a writer.

We would really appreciate it if you could spare a few
moments to write this and forward it to my attention
as soon as possible. We feel that students will be
interested in reading about what makes different
authors write and what they write about.

Thank you for your assistance, and I look forward to
hearing from you.

Yours truly, B
(;9/1\4\1 Gallivry

Lynne Gulliver

Editorial Asst.,

Language Arts.
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September 12, 1989

Thomas Raddall

P.0. Box 459

44 Park Street
Liverpool, Nova Scotia
BOT 1KO

Dear Mr. Raddall:

Thank you for forwarding the enclosed magazine in
response to my request for biographical information to
accompany your short story "Winter’s Tale'.

I wasn’t sure whether you wanted the magazine
returned, so I have photocopied the article so that I
could get your magazine back to you.

We will be editing the article to a short biography of
three or four paragraphs in length, then writing to
Atlantic Insight for permission to reprint. I believe
we should not encounter any difficulties.

Once again, thank you for your kind assistance with
our anthology, and we will be sure to forward a copy
to you when it is published next April.

Yours truly,
JM Gl

Lynne Gulliver
Editorial Asst.,
Language Arts.
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